
NOTICE OF SPECIAL  
TOWN MEETING  
FOR THE TOWN OF  
RANDALL TUESDAY,  
NOVEMBER 21, 2023 
  
     Notice is hereby given  
that on TUESDAY,  
NOVEMBER 21, 2023  
immediately following the  
completion of the Public  
Hearing on the proposed  
budget which begins at 6:00  
p.m. at the Randall Town Hall, 
34530 Bassett Rd., Burlington,  
WI, a special town meeting,  
called by the town  
board pursuant to sec. 60.12 
(1) (c) of the Wisconsin  
Statutes, will be held  
to approve the 2023  
general tax levy to be  
paid in 2024 pursuant to  
Section 60.10 (1) (a) of the  
Wisconsin Statutes. 
  Callie Rucker, Town Clerk 

Publish as a legal notice in Kenosha News on November 7, 14, 2023 

Posted:  Town website, Randall Town Hall, Randall Consolidated School 

 

 

 


